
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

  Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   

Year 6 Mini Fete 
On Monday Year 6 held their annual Mini Fete. The weather looked threatening but 
it certainly did not dampen the enthusiasm of Year 6 in their organisation of a 
brilliant day. The activities were amazing and all the children had a great time. 
Congratulations Year 6 you raised $2333.75! This was truly amazing. Money raised 
goes toward the Year 6 farewell and their gift to the school. 
Kindergarten Orientation 
Yesterday was our last orientation for our Kindergarten children of 2018. They had 
a great time walking around the school and orientating themselves with our school. 
They are very excited about starting school next year. 
Annual Presentation Assembly. 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our presentation assembly 
today. This is an opportunity to reflect and review on all the work that the children 
experienced throughout the year. Thank you Mrs Heinrichson, Mrs Norrish, Mrs 
Borazio and Mrs Onay for all their hard work in ensuring a flawless assembly. 
Luna Park 
Year 6, have a great day at Luna Park Tomorrow. 
Semester 2 Reports 
Reports will go home with the children on Monday. Please take time to go through 
the reports with your children and celebrate their personal growth and success. 
Year 6 Farewell  
This will be held on Monday 11 December at Dural Country Club. Children are asked 
to arrive at 6.30pm for a 7.00pm start. This is a great opportunity for photos with 
their friends and classes before the farewell dinner. Parents are invited at 8.30pm 
for speeches and a dance with their children. Thank you to the committee who have 
been working very hard in organising a great night that the children will always 
remember. 
 K – 2 Christmas Concert 
The K-2 Christmas Concert will be held next Wednesday in the school hall 
commencing at 9.30am. I look forward to seeing you there. 
End of Year Activities 
Next Thursday, K-2 will be going to the movies and Years 3-6 will be going to the 
pool. What a lovely way to spend time with their friends and peers.  
Year 6 Graduation 
This will be held on Friday 15 December in the school hall commencing at 1.00pm. 
Parents don’t forget the tissues! 
Last Day Term 4 
The last day of Term 4 is Friday 15 December. 
First Day of 2018 
Staff return on Monday 29 January and Years 1–6 return to school on Tuesday 30 
January. Kindergarten will have their Best Start appointments in this week and they 
will commence school on Monday 5 February. 
                          
 

DATES 

TO 

REMEMBER 
 

THIS 
WEEK 

AT DURAL 
 

FRI 8 DEC 

 

Year 6 Luna Park 
 

MON 11 DEC 
Year 6 Farewell 

Dinner 
 

TUE 12 DEC 
 

WED 13 DEC 
K-2 Christmas 

Concert 
 

THU 14 DEC 

K-2 
Movie/Disco 

Party 
Yrs 3-6 Pool 

Party 
 

FRI 15 DEC 

Year 6 
Graduation 

Ceremony and 
Tunnel 

1pm start 
 

Last Day of 
Term 4 
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- Strive for Success - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Dural Diamonds 
Respect Responsibility Success 

Congratulations  

to our Diamond Pin Students 
BLUE RED GREEN 

Tahlia E        KS 
 

Aaira K           1P 

Jake C             1P 

Emmanuel M  1P 

Makayla B      1P 
 

Kieran C        1P 

Lyla C           1P 
 

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 
Ava S              3W 

Aran R             2D 
 

Celeste D     3/4R 
 

Madeleine S 3W 
 

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 

 
 

Charlotte C     3O 

Kalan L          5M 
 

Riley B          6F 
 

DOUBLE 

GREEN 

DOUBLE PINK DOUBLE 

YELLOW 
 

 Jemima T       3W 
 

 

 

CANTEEN 
One week to go! 

 

Please remember that the Canteen's last day 

for lunch orders is Friday 8th December.  

 

The Canteen will be open on Monday 11th 

December - for counter service at Recess & 

Lunch. Most of our usual recess and lunchtime 

snacks and treats will be available for 

purchase. 

 

Please remember to complete and return your 

Canteen Volunteer Form 2018. Or contact us at 

duralcanteennews@gmail.com 

 

Rostered this week are: 

 

FRIDAY 8TH DEC (SHELLEY) 

1) NIKKI PATTEN-DILLURY 

2) MARIA GUIFFRE 

 

MONDAY 11TH DEC (TRUDI) 

Counter service only 

 

Thank you volunteers for your wonderful help. 

 

Trudi  

 
 

 

Hurry Hurry, Hurry,.  
  

For those busy parents who need vacation care 

these holidays, can you please return your forms 

so that we can get you into the system.  It is going 

to be a great vacation care so join us for an 

awesome time.   

  

Farewell  
  

I would love to say a big thankyou to the 

wonderful Kristen and Caitlyn who will be leaving 

the OOSH family.  Caitlyn is now going to be a 

full time Primary school teacher and Kristen is 

moving to England for a year’s stay.  What an 

adventure for them both and we wish them all the 

success in the world. 

  

‘Tis the season to be Jolly. 
  

We are getting into the spirit.  The tree is up, the 

craft is out and the jolliness of the season is upon 

us.  What a wonderful time of year for the 

children. 
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CANTEEN VOLUNTEER FORM 2018 

The Canteen provides a vital service to not only the children and the parents of Dural Public 

School, but also provides funds for the school to help with the purchase of teaching aids etc. 

We have a very busy canteen, which cannot operate without the valued support of parents, 

grandparents, family and friends who volunteer.  We offer you lunch and an endless supply 

of tea, coffee and conversation. This is a great way of meeting other new families to the 

school and the students really enjoy seeing their loved ones help out in the canteen. 

The canteen can only run with the help of our wonderful volunteers, without which, the 
canteen would have to close. If each family of Dural Public School volunteered once, you 
would only have to be rostered on ONCE per year.  
We look forward to welcoming new and returning volunteers! 
 

Volunteers Name: 

____________________________________________________________ 

Student/s Name & Year 2018: 

________________________________________________________ 

Mobile Phone Number: (Please include so that we may confirm prior to your rostered day) 

_______________________________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Future Days of availability:      Monday      Wednesday      Friday 

Future Frequency of availability:    Once a month       Once a term     
 

   Other_________________________________________ 
 
TIMES AVAILABLE:          ALL DAY (GENERALLY 9.30AM-3PM)       10AM – 2PM       OTHER 
 
Any other notes/special requests: 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If possible, I would like to work with: 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Are you happy to have your contact details shared with others on the roster?    
 
Yes / No 
 
Please return completed form to the office or canteen, or contact Trudi Billington by email: 
duralcanteennews@gmail.com   



 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

HILLS HAWKS         

FOOTBALL CLUB 

2018 SOCCER SEASON 
U/5’s - Over 45’s, Premier League, 
Men’s and Ladies Social Comps. 
REGISTER ONLINE From 2nd Jan 2018 
Early bird discounts apply until 
4th Feb 2017 
INFORMATION SESSION AT HAYES PARK SAT 
3rd FEB. 10:30am to 1PM 
Contact: Carolyn Dawson - hhfcregistrar@gmail.com 

0412 996 779    

Go to - 
www.hillshawksfc.com.au 
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Galston Uniting Church  
11 School Rd, Galston  

Ph. 9653 2039 
0413 245 986  

 
 

Christmas, Christmas, Christmas! 
It’s almost here 

Friday 8th December, 2017 
5:00 – 8:00pm 

  

All kids Kinder to Year 6 are welcome                  Cost $5 
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THANK YOU TO OUR FAIR SPONSORS 
 

                

                

      
 

 

 
www.poolsmart.com.au 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                        

 

  
 

         

 

                      NOW IS A GREAT TIME TO 
                           BUY AN INVESTMENT   
                                  PROPERTY! 
  

We have an amazing range of NEW RELEASE ‘off the 

plan’ properties, all across Sydney, currently available. 
Why not give me a ring to discuss your needs or to 

book an appointment. 
 

Brett Phillips   0414 887 266       mintlifestyle.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
‘Custom Designed Luxury Homes' 

Ph - 9651 6290 -   www.Balmoralhomes.com.au 
 

 change your view... change your lifestyle 

SYDNEY TIMBER SUPPLIES 
 

IF IT’S TIMBER YOU WANT WE CAN 

HELP!!! 

WE SUPPLY DECKING, FLOORING, 

PERGOLAS & FENCING 
www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au 

 

9651-1011                             9651-1335 

 

http://www.poolsmart.com.au/
http://www.balmoralhomes.com.au/
http://www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au/


 



 
 

 
 

 



 

Gus, Gina and their three sons Carlo, Anthony & David have recently opened their new store Thre3 
Brothers Fresh in Dural Mall. Following their successful retail experience of 30 years they have now 
located in their own local area in which they are extremely excited about offering quality produce 
and continental goods which are very much part of their everyday lifestyle. Freshness and the 
quality of the produce is their speciality and bringing their passion in offering you the excitement 
they share in good quality food alongside their vision of moving towards sharing a greater 
awareness around how fresh produce can be enjoyed in many different ways for a healthier 
lifestyle is something they value greatly. 
Gus, Gina and the boys would also like to take this opportunity to thank the community for all its 
warm supportive welcome, and they look forward to further offering you an exciting selection of 
goods for your enjoyment towards a healthy lifestyle! 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

“Your one stop for all your Party needs” 
 

  > Balloons     > Helium Tank Hire 
  > Children’s Themes    > Decorations 

  > Disposables    > Dress-Ups 

  > Halloween     > Kitchenware 

  > Loot bags     > Lollies/ Confectionary 

  > Costumes     > Pinatas  

  > Toys      > Gifts  

Come in store to save more $$$$  
 

SPOOKY HALLOWEEN STOCK IN 

STORE NOW 
 

4/252 NEW LINE ROAD, DURAL NSW 2158  
Or give us a call on 02 9651 4609 
 

**bring this ad along to get a discount of 10% in store 
**Conditions Apply see in store  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 


